
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 26th February 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  
 

Welcome back – we hope you had a restful half term week. This week we have entered our 

Lenten journey. It was lovely to see so many people take part in Monday’s Mission assembly 

online as we talked about our Lenten Adventure and how we need to ‘Stop, Pray and Go.’ 

On Monday 1st March I will lead another live Mission assembly at 9.15am to continue our 

Lenten preparations. Remember from home you can join Father Teddy as he celebrates Mass 

each weekend at 9.30am from St Anne’s Catholic Church, Wappenbury. The link to use 

is fb.me/stanneswappenbury   

 

We are obviously delighted that we are able to welcome all children back to school on the 8th March. More information will be 

communicated next week with a reminder of times and entrances to use etc. Before and After school club will resume its normal hours. 

Children are expected to wear winter uniform up until the Easter holidays and then can return in the summer term with their summer 

uniform. We know that some children may have grown out of school shoes and until shops are reopened properly this may be an issue. 

If this is the case trainers are fine in the interim but we expect school shoes if they still fit. We cannot wait to have our school community 

back together again soon.  

 

The Our Lady’s Smartie Bake Off! 

 

WOW! We had so many amazing entries. Thank you to everyone that took part in our competition. The quality of the bakes were incredible 

and I’m sure Paul Hollywood would have been impressed! We asked Peter Griffin our Chair of Governor’s to help judge the competition 

for us and have a winner from each class. Everyone that took part will receive a little treat and our winners can have their prize when we 

are all back together in school on the 8th. Well done everyone! 

 

Our winners: Reception Cooper; Y1/2: Kimberley; Y3/4: Jessica P and Y5/6: Joshua 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cooper                                     Kimberley                                         Jessica P                                      Joshua           

 

Names for our display board in the hall.      
Please remember if you haven’t already done so to design and draw your name ready for our new display board in the hall. Mrs VP put 

a video together the week before half term showing you what to do. We would love as many of these to come in as possible when we all 

return on the 8th March.                  

 
Workers of the Week 
 

Workers of the Week  

 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Whole class Isabella Lucia Jessica S & 

Georgie 

Max Thomas Noah 

Well done to everyone that played in the league this week for Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rocks Stars! 

 

 

 

 

Spelling top 5 on spelling shed 
are: 

1st Thomas McF 
2nd Clara 
3rd Jessica P 
4th Phoebe M 
5th Bethany C 

  

 Top Class: Year 2! 
Y2- Holly                  
Y3- Jessica P 
Y4- Sebastien  
Y5- Phoebe 
Y6- Clara 
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